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7-1—98 New policy in accordance with changes to the State Personnel Act 
3-1-05 
 

 

 

 

8-1-2014 

(1) Changed policy.  Employees on a Flat Rate are not eligible for a 
CGRA 

(2) Specify how to establish a maximum rate in order to determine 
eligibility for a Performance Bonus. 
 

Policy repealed.  In 2012 the legislature repealed the provisions in law 
to continue the Comprehensive Compensation System.  The 
legislature has not funded the system since 2000.  Effective February 
21, 2014 the administrative rules 25 NCAC 01D-2501-2511 were also 
repealed.  The policy is no longer supported by statute or rules. 

 


